
 

 

 
 

Press Notice  

 
 

Based on the media reports the Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka has made the following 

direction to the IGP.  

All persons are entitled to the equal protection of the law and that no citizen shall be discriminated 

on grounds of political opinion. It is advised that Police should act with responsibility and take all 

necessary steps for the protection and safety for the life of suspect Wasantha Mudalige currently 

in detention. 
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